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We pride ourselves on providing a reliable and efficient transport service to our customers. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 

  

  

   

  

 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Enjoy celebrating your special day! 

What’s Gone Wrong? 

We have had two incidents over 

the past month regarding cars 

either brake checking or pulling 

out in front of our trucks.  

Please be reminded to always 

expect the unexpected and to 

always be prepared for all 

situations. 

 

 

Ricky in MBL 50 

Georgie Marley – inducted into 

the Hall of Fame in Alice Springs 

Warmer Weather:  

As we are now getting into the warmer months of 

the year, we need to be mindful of our hydration and 

sun protection. 

When you are out in the sun, please ensure you have 

sunscreen on and a hat on your head. Always try to 

seek out shade when you can to avoid dehydration 

and sunburns.  

Hydration is extremely important in the warmer 

months as it is a lot easier to become dehydrated. 

Please try to make sure you are carrying a water 

bottle with you and that the water is being drunk as 

we lose our fluids a lot faster in Summer. 

The overall objective of World Mental 
Health Day is to raise awareness of 

mental health issues around the world 
and to mobilize efforts in support of 

mental health. 
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Reminders 

Please be reminded to always watch where you are 

going when parking, especially reversing. Always stop 

if you are unsure and ask someone to spot you if 

required.  

Please always remember to be aware of your 

surroundings. Always make sure you are on high 

alert! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Thanks  
Simone Tornago– Celebrating 7 years on 

the 6th of October. 

Allan Diack– Celebrating 8 years on the 

19th of October. 

We thank you for your commitment and 

dedication to the Marley team over the years!  

Welcome new members 

to team Marley. 

Bailey Coleman – Driver 

David Peterkin – Driver  

Tristan Berrington – Workshop 

Nathan Crosbie – Driver   

Brett Ward – Driver  

 

 

 

 

 

Jonathon in MBL 67 at Moora 

Hope Loading MBL 50 up with Soya 

Reminder: Marley’s Staff Party! 

The Annual Marley’s Staff Party is happening on 

the 4th of November from 12pm to 6pm – Unit 2 

McLaren Avenue. We look forward to seeing you 

there       

 


